
Bancroft PTO Update

Next Meeting:  
Monday Oct. 10, 5:30-7pm in the Media Center.  

Dinner and childcare provided. Pre-register on our website. There 
will be a Zoom option.

Find us on Facebook: @bancroftmplspto

The Read-A-Thon and 
Book Fair are fast 
approaching!
Students read as much as they can for two 
weeks. Prizes awarded —the more they read, 
the more prizes they earn! And we collect 
donations to PTO to fund family activities 
and classroom needs. Oct. 17-30 watch 
backpacks for more info!

PTO Wants to Make a 
Capital Purchase for 
the School
We are considering buying a sound system 
for the gym or an art installation outside  
our school. Or, do you have a better idea?  
Come to our next PTO meeting to talk about 
this possibility. 

Join the Family  
Directory
Connect with your students’ classmates and 
their families by adding your name to the 
directory. Only those in the directory will  
get access. It’s for planning playdates and 
asking about classwork. Visit our website 
and fill out the form to join:  
bancroft.mpls.k12.mn.us/pto.
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